
Intercollegiate Athletics Committee 
May 1, 2013  

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m.   Members in attendance were: 

Andy McCollough, Chair 
Keith Carodine 
Jeremy Foley 
Jessica Harland-Jacobs  
Mike Katovich 
Dave Kratzer 
Jamie McCloskey  
Edward Minchin 
Rebecca Pauly 
Mike Sagas - FAR  
Linda Tealer 
 
Agenda 

1. Review and approval of the minutes from the April 8, 2013 meeting 
2. Student Athlete Interviews: Progress and Problems 
3. Tutor Survey: Status Update 
4. Center Proposal: Status and next step 
5. Website Update 
6. FAR Report: Review of the report to the Faculty Senate 
7. Liaison Update 
8. Student Update 
9. Other Business 

 

 
ITEM 1  
The minutes of the last meeting April 8, 2013, were distributed to the committee via email and 
were accepted as written. 
 
ITEM 2 Student Athlete Exit Interviews 
Discussed summary of the Spring 2013 student athlete exit interviews conducted by the faculty 
members of the IAC. Provided copies of all interviews so members could review. Listed suggestions 
for next year in hopes of reaching out to all SA’s and increasing participation.  
 
ITEM 3 Tutor Survey: Results and Administrative Issues 
The tutor surveys were distributed to the sports teams at the end of their spring team meetings in 
paper form to help increase response rates. Mike Sagas will share the results of the 2013 survey at 
the first fall meeting of the 2013-14 committee. 
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ITEM 4 Center Proposal 
The latest version of the Center proposal was forwarded by the Provost to the Office of the General 
Counsel for review. The scope of the work to be completed by the Center had broadened from the 
original creation of this proposal. The Provost questions whether we could join a larger entity that 
collects this data? A consistent (vs our sporadic) collection of the data is imperative. We will work 
to solidify plans in the Fall.  
 
ITEM 5 Website 
The website is up and a suggestion to remove the Gator Zone/Ticket links was discussed to allow 
this website to focus on the academic activity of our student athletes UF experience. We envision 
this site to be a resource for faculty to find assistance for interacting with the student athletes and 
to highlight the academic success of these students. http://iac.aa.ufl.edu/home.aspx  
 
ITEM6 FAR Report 
Mike Sagas asked for volunteers as discussed at the April meeting, to meet in the summer to 
review the released investigation into UNC’s infractions. Al Wysocki, Mike Katovich and Ed 
Minchin-Faculty Reps; Keith Carodine-UAA Rep and Mike Sagas-FAR Rep, will look into the report 
and highlight any areas that perhaps the committee should look further into UF’s procedures. 
 
ITEM 7  Liaison Updates 
Jeremy Foley thanked the entire committee for their time and effort through-out the year. He 
acknowledged Jane Pauly in her last meeting, as she will be leaving UF in the fall and Joe Delfino 
completed his second term on the IAC and will be retiring from UF. Unfortunately, our student 
athletes were unable to attend this meeting, but we appreciated their participation at the 
meetings as their schedule allowed. Keith Carodine acknowledged two SA’s winning academic 
awards. Jamie McCloskey will have the audit and compliance material for committee review.  
  
 
With no further business the meeting adjourned at 3:00 pm. 
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